
Club Members Provide the Means for Humanitarian Aid 
throughout the World 
 
Created and Posted by Ed Kolybaba on Feb 02, 2015 

  
 
                            Linda Frandsen, Director for the Foundation/International Service Committee, in her  

                            mid-term report for the 2014-15 Rotary year, shared that seven members of the club  
                            and a spouse of one of the members either attained their Paul Harris Fellow Award or  

                            attained an additional level to their Paul Harris Fellow Award. 

  
                            Helmut Hubert attained a PHF+6 award in December, Bill Reynolds was recognized   

                            with a PHF+2 in November, Linda Frandsen attained her PHF+7 in August and Ed 
Kolybaba achieved a PHF+4 in July. 

  
Brad Klassen, Ken Ottoson, Robert Sibson and Michelle Sibson all received their first Paul Harris Fellow 

Awards in the first half of the 2014-15 Rotary Year. 

 
  

 
 
These club members are to be congratulated for continuing to support The Rotary Foundation, and in 

turn, the humanitarian projects that are implemented throughout the world. 
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